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Govemmenl Minister for Transport and Main Roads 
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15 DEC 2019 

Mr Neil Laurie 
The Clerk of the Parliament 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE OLD 4000 

Dear Mr Laurie 

1 William Street Brisbane 4000 

GPO Box 2644 Brisbane 
Queensland 4001 Austral ia 

Telephone +61737197300 
Email transportandmainroads@ministerial.qld.gov.au 

Website www.lmr.qld.gov.au 

I refer to petition 3237-19, lodged with the Legislative Assembly by Mr James Lister MP, 
Member for Southern Downs on 26 November 2019, about speed limits on the New England 
Highway, Allara. 

I can advise that the Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) has recently 
conducted a speed limit review of the New England Highway at Allara. The results of that 
review and subsequent recommendations will now be taken to the local Speed Management 
Advisory Committee for consideration and endorsement. This committee consists of 
representatives from TMR, the Queensland Police Service and Southern Downs Regional 
Council. 

If any changes are endorsed by the committee, such as changes to the posted speed limits, 
the location of speed zones or signage, they will be implemented by mid-2020. 

I trust this information is of assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

MARK BAILEY MP 
Minister for Transport and Main Roads 


